
TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM:  LANELL ENDRES, FINANCE DIRECTOR/ASST CITY ADMIN 
 
SUBJECT:     DNR CONTRACT RENEWAL   
 
MEETING DATE: JULY 16, 2019 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

The Cannon Falls Deputy Registrar office currently acts as an agent for the Minnesota 
Department of Natural Resources (DNR) by selling licenses for them.  The contract 
allowing our office to sell these licenses expired on June 30, 2019 with approval to sell 
until July 31, 2019.  The contract must be renewed by July 31, 2019 in order to continue 
selling the licenses. 
 
An updated agent contract has been provided by the DNR and is attached for your 
review.  The new contract would be in effect for five years. 
 
 
 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION AND REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
Staff respectfully requests a motion to approve the updated DNR agent contract and 
authorize staff to sign the contract. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s): 
DNR Agent Contract 
 

 
 






















